
 April 2017 
LICL e-blast - serving Nassau/Suffolk pro-life advocates.     
          LICL e-blast is additional information to Life News. 
  
Dear Defenders of Life:    
  

Will you stand to help protect babies sacrificed by abortion? 
  

APRIL 
  

Good Friday Silent Vigil  - A Face The Truth Event,  April 14, 2017, 10:30am - Noon. 
Nassau University Medical Center, 2201 Hempstead Tpke. (Rt. 24), East Meadow.  We stand on the public 
sidewalk in front of the hospital. Rain or Shine; Signs provided (near east end of hospital).  Sponsored by: 
Long Island Coalition for Life.  For more info: 631-243-1435; info@prolifeLI.org. 

Holy Saturday Liturgy for the Preborn - April 15, 10 AM in front of Planned Parenthood, 540 Fulton 
Ave., (Rte. 24), Hempstead. Sponsored by Cathedral Church of the Intercessor 516-599-3780, 
seekfirst@verizon.net. 

MARCH4LIFENY - Saturday, April 29, 11 AM Begin at Brookhaven Town Hall then march to Bald Hill 
Amphitheater for Rally. Hosted by Pastors Joni & Jim Lupis. For more information call 631-681-7275; email 
March4LifeNY@gmail.com; website: www.march4lifeny.org.  

MAY 
  
Unmasking Planned Parenthood, Friday, May 5, 2017 from 7-8:15 PM as we stand as a reminder that 
there is nothing to celebrate about killing unborn babies at the  event.  Pro-lifers, with our presence & signs, 
silently educate those attending the Planned Parenthood Gala Fundraiser, Bethpage State Park, Bethpage, 
Carlyle on the Green Restaurant.  (We stand outside the circle in front of the clubhouse/restaurant).  Rain or 
Shine - Signs provided.  Sponsored by Long Island Coalition for Life (631-243-
1435;  www.info@prolifeLI.org. 

Long Island Coalition for Life Lobby Trip to Albany. Wednesday, May 10th.  There are several pick up 
points throughout Nassau and Suffolk Counties beginning at 4:45 AM.  Return home between 5 & 6 PM. For 
more information or to reserve a seat leave a message at (631) 758-2093. Please register ASAP.  
  
Do you get tongue-tied, flustered or intimidated discussing abortion and other life issues? You are not alone, 
and the Long Island Coalition for Life Educational Trust wants to provide you with the clarity of thought and 
words to say to articulately express your views.  Using the "Words that Work": Effectively Opposing 
Physician-Assisted Suicide, Sunday, May 21st, 1:30-4:30 PM presented by Jason Negri, MS, JD of the 
Patients Rights Council. Learn to thoughtfully & effectively speak about the danger physician-assisted sui-
cide poses to the medically vulnerable while facing end-of-life decisions with a medical community increas-
ingly comfortable with hastening a patient's death.  American Legion Hall, Islip.  No Admission 
charge.  Light Refreshments.   

JUNE - SAVE THE DATE! 
  

Pro-life Apologetics Training Saturday, June 24th, 2017, 10:00 AM-2:00 PM  Learn how to calmly and 
effectively defend the right to life of unborn humans.  Long Island Coalition for Life Educational Trust 
hosts Trent Horn, a dynamic and experienced public speaker who has addressed more than 200 audienc-
es.  American Legion Hall, Islip.  No Admission charge.  Light Refreshments. 
  
American Legion Hall - Islip directions: 39 Nassau Ave.- behind Islip Town Hall, off NY 27A. Municipal 
parking east side of Town Hall. For information about either event call LICL Educational Trust: 631-243-
1435; info@PROLIFELI.org. 

LICL General Meeting  
Monday,  April 24, at 7:45 PM 

 The winners of our annual Pro-Life Oratory Contest will be the featured speakers on Monday, April 24 at 
7:45 PM at the Long Island Coalition for Life general meeting. Contestants were required to write and deliv-
er a 5-7 minute speech on the topics of abortion, euthanasia, assisted suicide, health care rationing or cloning/
stem cell research. Come and listen to these young defenders of life who will inspire and encourage all of us. 
The speakers will be first on the agenda. The meeting will be held at Joseph Barry K of C Council Hall, 45 
Heitz Place, Hicksville. 

 For information call 631-243-1435. 
 Please join us!   ALL ARE WELCOME! 
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